"Stop Bullying"



The Foster Parent Support Group meeting will feature this class on DVD: Bullying is very pervasive in our schools. It's estimated that 1.6 million young people in grades six through ten are bullied at least once every week, and many young people feel powerless in these situations. They need to know what to do if they are bullied or if they are a witness to bullying. Through expert advice and students' real-life experiences, gives students solid steps they can take to respond to bullying. This DVD features nationally acclaimed and Emmy-nominated youth speaker, Mark Brown, who has dedicated his career to helping young people all over the USA. Brown uses his own personal experience with bullying as he speaks to thousands of kids each year about the importance of patience and respect. This would be an appropriate class for parents and for children. DVD will run from about 6 - 6:30 PM.

Attend the meeting and the class to receive one hour credit toward your annual training requirement.

All are welcome, we are not having refreshments, so no need to pre-register.

Note this change:

Foster Parent Support Group will be held at Social Services Office in Verona, 6 - 7 PM, March 28, 2011. Follow signs and park and enter at the side entrance – the small set of metal steps between the entrance to the USDA office and the Food Bank loading dock.

This is a change from our usual location. We may change locations at times during this year, but will try to maintain the practice of meeting on the last Monday of the month and at 6 - 8 PM.